
Dear UNE Community,

UNE Student Health, in collaboration with the Maine Area Health Education Center (AHEC), is 
pleased to offer influenza and COVID-19 booster vaccine clinics on both the Biddeford and Portland 
campuses for UNE students and employees on the following dates and times:

FLU VACCINE CLINICS: 
Sept. 28: 10 a.m.–2 p.m.; Campus Center gym, Biddeford Campus 
Oct. 5: 10 a.m.–2 p.m.; Innovation Hall, Portland Campus 
Please bring your insurance card. You will not be able to receive the vaccine without the card.

COVID-19 BOOSTER VACCINE CLINICS: 
Oct. 19: 10 a.m.–2 p.m.; Campus Center gym, Biddeford Campus 
Oct. 26: 10 a.m.–2 p.m.; Ludke Hall, Portland Campus 
Please bring your insurance card and your COVID-19 vaccination card.

Vaccines will be administered on a first come, first served basis.

Please note that the COVID-19 booster vaccine is an updated booster vaccine that protects against the 
original COVID-19 strain and the new Omicron BA.4/BA.5 variants. It is authorized for use in adults 
who received their original vaccine series or last booster more than two months ago, regardless of which 
brand of vaccine(s) was/were previously received.

Please contact Student Health Services with any questions at studenthealth@une.edu.  

Sincerely,
The Office of Student Health Services

The Office of Student Health Services 
September 16, 2022

mailto:studenthealth%40une.edu?subject=Announcement%20of%20Flu%20and%20COVID-19%20Booster%20Clinics%20for%20Students%20and%20Employees%20

